
 

 

 

Barangaroo 
Event notification 
Songs for Freedom: 2 Sept 2023 

 

CONTACT US 
Phone: 1300 966 480 

Email: barangaroo.precinct@property.nsw.gov.au  
Website: www.barangaroo.com 

  

Dear Neighbour, 
 

Thank you for your continued support for the fabulous events we host at Barangaroo.  

This letter is to inform you that Songs for Freedom will be coming to Barangaroo Reserve. 
 
Songs for Freedom is an uplifting concert of original songs created by an intercultural group of artists, 
many in the Pilbara town of Ieramugadu (Roebourne WA). With Musical Direction by Grammy Award 
winner Lucky Oceans and powerful narration by Ngarluma man, Patrick Churnside, this moving performance 
is the tangible manifestation of a project that has been running since 2010. Supported by Elders, the project 
has delivered workshops in the community, the school, and the prison, creating digital content, music, theatre 
and performance to create a positive change in Ieramugadu and beyond. Alongside the concert is a 
campaign to highlight the high incarceration rates of Aboriginal children in Australian prisons. This 
concert is touring nationally in 2023. 
 
Event date | Saturday 2nd September | 6pm – 10pm 
Stargazer Lawn, Barangaroo Reserve 
Free family friendly event 
 
What you can expect 
• Noise from site set up, installation and bump out of infrastructure. All work zones will be managed by 

experienced site staff. 
• Vehicle movements through Bettington and Merriman Street into Stargazer Lawn during the site set 

up and bump out period. All vehicle movements will be managed by licensed traffic controllers or 
experienced site staff and will avoid peak pedestrian traffic times. 

• Sound from the event itself will be during rehearsals and event at the times listed below. 
 

Work hours 
• Site set up and installation works will take place:  

o From Wednesday 30th August – Friday 1st September 2023 
• Rehearsals will take place: 

o Friday 1st September 2023 – Saturday 2nd September 2023 
• Pack down activities will take place:  

o Sunday 3rd & Monday 4th September 2023 
 

 
For contact during bump in and the event hours, please call Tamara Jarvis Wood on 0414 275 777. 
 
Please contact Place Management NSW during office hours on 1300 966 480 if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Place Management NSW 
 


